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Docket Optical System - Comments on ARRA State Energy Program Draft Guidelines

From:  "Adam Borut" <aborut@ecohatchery.com>

To: <sep@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 7/31/2009 10:45 AM

Subject: Comments on ARRA State Energy Program Draft Guidelines

Page 29 of the Preliminary Guidelines states that for Tier | of the California Comprehensive Residential Building
Retrofit Program will consist of “Low-cost items that can be determined through visual inspection by minimally
trained persons”.

| respectfully suggest that this language be broadened to allow for residential self-assessment, implementation
programs and neighborhood workshops. This would allow for consideration of programs that could potentially
increase the reach of Tier 1 programs, while addressing the core need to modify residential norms by

empowering residents to reduce household energy demand.

Sincerely, DOC K ET
09-Oll-1

Adam Borut

President DATE 7/31/2009

Eco Hatchery, LLC

Tel: (414)332-8347 RECD. 8/6/2009

What's YOUR carbon footprint? Find out now at: www.ecohatchery.com
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